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Happy Birthday! 

A First Grader from Mrs. Nguyen's
class reading "Room for Moose"!

Some back-to-school scenes! 

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR FRIDAY
ATTENDANCE BIKE RAFFLE WINNERS!!

Dear San Antonio Community: 

We are excited to continue celebrating all of the great
things happening on our campus! 
We have also started our summer school enrollment.
Be on the lookout for more information! If you are
interested in summer school for your students, we
invite you to connect with our community liaison, Ms.
Rodriguez at 408.928.7470 

In community, 
Dr. Montes


